
WEEK AT A  GLANCE 
GARDEN AVENUE PUBLIC  SCHOOL  

225 GARDEN AVENUE,  TORONTO,  ON   M6R 1H9 
416-393-9165   GARDEN@TDSB.ON.CA  

Week of May 23 - May 27, 2016 

The Character Education focus for May is Integrity 
 

THIS WEEK AT GARDEN 

Monday, May 23 -  

 Victoria Day - Holiday 

Tuesday, May 24 - Day 3 

 Pita Lunch 
 Track and Field – Birchmount Stadium 
 Jr. Chess – Grades 1-6 – 3:30-4:30 PM RM 101  

Wednesday, May 25 – Day 4 

 Track and Field Team –Juniors – 8:00AM 
 Chess – KG – 3:30-4:30 PM RM 110 
 Junior Choir Concert - cancelled 

Thursday, May 26 – Day 5 

 Pizza Day Lunch 
 Eco Club cancelled 

Friday, May 27– Day 1 

 Jump Rope for Heart  

UPCOMING EVENTS 

May 30 – Bike to School Week 
May 31 – RM 103 & 104 Zoo Trip 
June 6 – Jr. Trip to Harbourfront 
June 10 – PA Day 
June 13-17 – Book Fair 
June 23 – Grade 6 Graduation 
 
 

GARDEN SCHOOL NEWS 

Well I may still be waterlogged after the numerous 
(more times than I could count) dunkings this past 
weekend but…  I want to extend a huge thank you to 
the entire Fun Fair team for organizing such a 
fantastic event.  Even though the weather was grey 
we made it so sunny inside with laughs and smiles of 
joy all around.  We still do not know the exact total 
of the money raised but we do know that fun was 
had by all.  Looking forward to next year when we 
hope it is 90 degrees and sunny. 
This past Wednesday, 61 avid readers from Garden 
went to Harbourfront Centre for the Festival of Trees 
celebration, in connection with our Silver Birch 
reading programs.  Thank you to all the amazing 
parent volunteers who came on the trip. Thank you 
to Ms. Cox for taking the lead on the entire event 
and to Ms. Childs, Ms. Baum, and Ms. Baigent for 
helping Ms. Cox organize and facilitate the Silver 
Birch reading program at school.  The trip was a big 
success.  It is always so wonderful to see students 
getting so excited about reading! 
The Girls' Soccer team did a wonderful job of 
representing Garden at a tournament held at 
Ryerson P.S. on Thursday. The girls worked hard 
during practices to develop their soccer skills and 
they played their hearts out during the four 
tournament games. The girls demonstrated great 
team spirit and sportsmanship throughout. A great 
big thank you to Ms. Child’s for coaching the team 
and an extra special thanks to our fantastic parent 
coach, Amanda Cooper, as well as to Jen Alefounder 
and Kim Huffman for their support.  Way to go, girls! 
Attention all Eco Club members: our final three week 
session for Eco Club, on Gardening, will be 
postponed by one week and will start on Thursday 
June 2nd after school.  Eco Club is cancelled for 
Thursday May 26th. 

Ms. Hardy 

Integrity is doing the right thing, even when no one is 
watching. C. S. Lewis 

 


